
 

 

 

 

 

Wellington Airport Announces Change in Director 

 

Wellington International Airport Limited (WIAL) announces that Councillor Andy Foster’s directorship term at 
WIAL has expired. Mr Foster was a representative of Wellington City Council on the WIAL Board for the last 
three years. 
 
Wellington City Council are currently progressing discussions with regards to his reappointment or 
replacement on the WIAL Board. 
 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Melanie Nunn 
Communications Manager 
Melanie.Nunn@wellingtonairport.co.nz 


